IMPORTANT UPDATES

From MONDAY 24 August the S2 and S3 entrance after morning interval
is changing to the rear door at the Games Hall. From the entrance pupils
should make their way through the Games Hall to the door at the canteen
end and then join the one way system.

Please note there will be changes to Social Areas for S2 and S3.
Area under the arches is closed at breaktimes to reduce large gatherings.

Pupils will not gain entrance to the school until 8.30am.

Remember no large
gatherings together
Please make sure you at break or

know your lunchtimes.
entrance/exit door.

DO NOT attend school if
y A symptomatic
Ensure you are using hand * new continuous cough

‘\‘@5 sanitiser on entering and * Fever/high temperature
N exiting the building. e Loss of taste or smell

Hand % ol
Sanitisation
Point

\ Maintain 2 metre distance from adults
n at all times.




